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e The Light Department is the recipient of a grant from the State Department

of Energy Resources (DOER) to facilitate the conversion of our street lights
to LED.

e Several milestones have been met and we
are looking to start installing the lights
within the next 4-5 weeks.

e In March, we had an audit performed that
identified every street light in town, as well
as their location (GPS coordinates). There are
1,732 street lights owned by the Light
Department, of which 1,274 are “cobra
head” style, as shown in the picture.

e The cobra head lights are the ones being replaced under the DOER
program. Replacement fixtures have been selected and ordered.

o We will be replacing the lights along the main roads and streets leading in
and out of town first. Next will be the secondary “through” roads and
streets. We will then do the remaining areas. (The lights along Main Street
where the wires are buried underground will not be replaced.)

o [t will take about a year to replace all the lights under the DOER program.
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